Pacific Ni\lvfgini ANNOUNCEMENT

31 October 2014

Pacific Niugini to present at Proactive Investors Luncheon
Briefings in Melbourne and Sydney

Pacific Niugini is pleased to advise that Managing Director Paul Cmrlec will present at the
Proactive Investors luncheon briefings in Melbourne and Sydney, during the week starting
Monday, 10" November 2014.

Pacific Niugini (ASX:PNR) is rapidly advancing its Nicolsons Gold Project near Halls Creek in
Western Australia. Pacific Niugini has recently completed a successful drilling program at

Nicolsons, and the project is currently scheduled for construction early in 2015.

Shareholders and investors are cordially invited to attend one of the Proactive Investor
Luncheons listed below.

Melbourne- Tuesday, 11" November 2014 from 12:00pm to 2:10pm
CQ Melbourne (Events Room 1, 113 Queen Street, Melbourne)

Sydney — Wednesday, 12" November 2014 from 12:00pm to 2:10pm
Radisson Blu Hotel (Cnr. Pitt and O’Connell Street, Sydney)

If you would like to attend either of these luncheon briefings, please register by
Monday, 10" November 2014 at:

Melbourne- http://www.proactiveinvestors.com.au/register/event_details/71

Sydney- http://www.proactiveinvestors.com.au/register/event_details/72

We welcome the opportunity to meet shareholders and investors, and to provide our latest
update on Pacific Niugini’s recent achievements.

For further information, please contact:

Paul Cmrlec Tiffany Ma
Managing Director Communications and Events Co-Ordinator
Pacific Niugini Proactive Investors
(+61) 08 9215 6005 (+61) 02 9299 5001
admin@niugini.com.au tiffany@proactiveinvestors.com.au
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